
Temporary closure due to typhoons, heavy snow, etc.  

 
Itoi Elementary School, Asago City 

 

1 When an alarm is being issued at 6 am 

(1) The school will be temporarily closed. 

* Please be sure to check on multiple media (eg, Japan Meteorological Agency website, TV station 

where detailed information for each city and town is broadcast). 

* There is no notification via CATV announcement broadcast or "Sakura Contact Network". 

(2) Schoolchildren's club will not be opened. 

 

2 When an alarm is issued after 6 am but before the school start time 

(1) As above, the school will be temporarily closed. 

* Please be sure to check on multiple media (eg, Japan Meteorological Agency website, TV station 

where detailed information for each city and town is broadcast). 

* There is no notification via CATV announcement broadcast or "Sakura Contact Network". 

(2) Children who have already attended school will respond to the situation so that they can return 

home safely. 

 

3 When an alarm is issued after the children go to school 

(1) We will make a judgment regarding leaving school according to the situation and make an effort to 

ensure safety. 

* We will inform you about the correspondence to school leaving by "Sakura contact network". 

(2) When an alarm is issued after the schoolchildren's club is opened, each schoolchildren's club 

will respond. 

 

 

 

<Regarding the applicable alarm> 

◎ Types ... Heavy rain, flood, storm, heavy snow, blizzard (also "special warning") 

◎ About the announcement area ... When the above weather warning is issued in Asago City 

Attention → Applicable warnings read: “Warning issuance to Asago City”. "Warning issuance to 

Southern Tajima" may be used depending on the media outlet. It is not applicable when 

"Asago City" is not included. Please be sure to check with multiple media outlets (eg, 

Japan Meteorological Agency website, TV station where detailed information for each 

city and town is broadcast). 

 

 <Others> 

◎ When an alarm is issued, all staff will give top priority to the safety of children. We may not be 

able to respond to individual inquiries from your home immediately, we appreciate your understanding 

and cooperation. 

If you have a home that does not have a CATV announcement broadcast, please contact a household 

where it is installed (most households in Japan, e.g. friends or acquaintances, should have access). 

・ For emergency contact from the school, we will use the "Sakura Contact Network". Registration 

is voluntary, but we ask for your cooperation in ensuring the safety of children. 


